January 31, 2007

Ms. Jane Doe 123 Main St. Happyville, MD 21701

Dear Ms. Doe:

Thank you for your generous gift of \$100.00 received on Jan. 3<sup>rd</sup>, 2007, in response to the year end appeal from American Preservation Director Nancy Smith.

Your support means a great deal to us as we continue our efforts to safeguard America's heritage in the New Year – a year that is filled with much promise, but also with much uncertainty. Your continued support gives us confidence that we will not only maintain, but grow our important programs – from partnering with government agencies to help them be better stewards of their resources to increasing public awareness of historic preservation.

None of the accomplishments of our organization this year could have been possible without the generosity and steadfast support of good friends like you. With your ongoing support, we know we will succeed.

Sincerely,

Berry Kirsh Vice President

Lury Tuil

Membership Development

Note: No goods or services as defined by the Internal Revenue Service have been provided in consideration of this gift.